
 
 

 
 
 

January 29, 2024 

3125 Murphy Hall 
410 Charles E. Young Drive East 

Los Angeles, California 90095 

To:  Andrea Kasko, Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
From:  Catherine Sugar, Chair, Undergraduate Council 
 
Re: Proposed Revisions to Academic Personnel Manual (APM) Section 285, Lecturer with 

Security of Employment Series 

 
At its meeting on January 19, 2024, the Undergraduate Council discussed the proposed revisions to 
APM 285 to change the title for the “Lecturer with Security of Employment” (LSOE) titles series to 
“Professor of Teaching” and to remove Appendix A in the policy. 
 
Members expressed support for the revisions and offered no further comments.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to opine. If you have any questions, please contact me via the 
Undergraduate Council analyst, Julia Nelsen, at jnelsen@senate.ucla.edu. 
 

 
cc: Kathleen Bawn, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, UCLA Academic Senate 
 Jessica Cattelino, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 

Julia Nelsen, Principal Policy Analyst, UCLA Academic Senate 
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